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29th April 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
 

Reception Trip to Bocketts Farm, Wednesday 18th June. 
 
As part of our learning about animals this year, we are pleased to be able to write to you with details of a 
planned Reception trip to Bocketts Farm on 18th June. Whilst at Bocketts Farm, the children will participate 
in a range of activities led by teachers and the staff at the farm.       
 
We will be travelling to Bocketts Farm by coach. Children will need to arrive at school by 8.30am on this 
day to allow us to leave promptly at 9am.  
 
The cost of this trip is £20 per child. We are obliged to ask for this as a ‘voluntary contribution’, however, 
we must point out that we cannot go ahead with the trip if these contributions are not received.  Please 
can you ensure that the payment is made online via SCOpay and that you give consent for your child to 
attend by ticking the online consent box by NO later than the 9th May. 
 
The children will need a packed lunch (preferably in a bag they can carry on their back) - a sandwich, bag 
of crisps, a piece of fruit, a full water bottle and one small treat such as a chocolate bar or small cake.  
 
Children should wear school uniform and suitable shoes for walking such as trainers or boots.  
 
We are aiming to return to school in time for normal collection at 3.15pm. If we are unexpectedly delayed, 
the office will inform you via text. 
 
We are looking forward to a fun day at the farm! 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
Mrs Morley and Mrs Lewis 
 

 

 

 


